
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 2 – Monday 16 December 2024 

Dear families,  

Our Christmas Nativity was amazing last week, the best performance to date. It 

made it extra special as this is the first to be performed as a whole school. The 

children spoke and sang with confidence, with each and every child appearing on 

stage. A special mention to our leads in the play this year; Molly Gliddon, Ben 

Frith, Ralph Morton, Peyton Molloy and Wendy Rouyer - they were all stars! A 

thank you to all staff who were involved in a true WGPA team effort, an extra 

thank you to our creative directors Mrs McGibbon and Mr Hardy.  

Festive celebrations will be taking place throughout the week in school, so 

please keep an eye on class dojo. Santa is also rumoured to be making an 

appearance on Wednesday! 

This week the children will be making their own Christingles ahead of our whole 

school service on Thursday, which will be a lovely end to our school term. We 

are back in school on Monday 6th January. 

 

I hope that you and your families have a wonderful Christmas, please do 

remember that we are always on hand to support and if you need anything 

please do make contact.  

 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year,  

 

Mrs Smyth 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Thursday 19th December 

Values Awards and last day of 

Term 2 

Christingle Service 2pm 

 

Thursday 19th December 

Last day of Term 2 

 

Monday 6th January  

First day of Term 3 

 

Tuesday 7th January 

Pantomime in school (rearranged 

from 10th December) 

 

Thursday 16th January 

Boccia Tournament 

 

Week beginning 3rd February  

Mental Health Awareness Week  

 

Wednesday 5th February 

Year 6S First Aid Training  

Parent Mental Health Workshop 

 

Tuesday 11th February 

Safer Internet Day 

 

Wednesday 12th February 

Year 5/6D First Aid Training 

 

Thursday 13th February 

New Age Kurling Festival 

 

Friday 14th February 

Values Assembly 

PTFA Valentines Day Disco 

Last day of Term 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christmas Lunch was truly sensational this 

year, the children said it was delicious! 

 

Children and Staff enjoyed celebrating together! 

 

Thank you to our catering team at WGSA, a 

special mention to the Chef Laurent! 

Christmas 

Nativity  

Happy Christmas 

from all at 

WGPA 


